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ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF RECEIPT 
Code of Ethics for School Board Members 

 

 
 
 
 
Please sign this acknowledgement of receipt to confirm that you have received a 
copy of the Code of Ethics for School Board Members contained within this 
recent amendment to the School Ethics Act, C.178, P.L. 2001. 
 
Each school board member and charter school trustee is responsible to read and 
become familiar with the Code of Ethics for School Board Members. Questions 
about the policy should be directed to your Business Administrator/ Board 
Secretary. If unable to answer the question, the BA/BS may direct you to the 
School Ethics Commission from whom you may request an advisory opinion. 
 
The Code of Ethics became a part of the School Ethics Act on July 26, 2001 so it 
is effective immediately. Failure to sign this acknowledgement will not relieve a 
board member of the responsibility to understand and adhere to the Code of 
Ethics. 
 
 
 
 

BOARD MEMBER’S NAME (PLEASE PRINT)   
 
 
 

BOARD MEMBER’S SIGNATURE      DATE   
 
 
 
Please sign and return this sheet to the Business Administrator/Board Secretary  
        


